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 On Thursday afternoon the children in 
our Foundation Unit were visited by two po-
lice officers.  They had the opportunity to sit 
in the car and sound the siren.  They were 
also able to look at some of the equipment 
the police use.  They also learned the differ-
ent ways in which the police help us.�
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 Sabrina Wood who normally prepares 
the snack trolley each morning will be un-
available for the next two weeks.  We would 
be grateful if any parents would be able to 
volunteer 10 minutes of their time in the 
morning to take over this role for the fort-
night.  
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 We have revised our registration pro-
cedures for when children arrive late and the 
register has been completed.  We would ask 
that parents register their child with the office 
and inform them what they will be having for 
lunch. 
 To further improve our health and 
safety measures in the event of having to 
evacuate the school, we now have a signing 
out book in the school office.  If you collect 
your child at any point throughout the school 
day, please complete the book, signing them 
out.  If they return to school, please sign 
them back in.  We would like to thank you in 
advance for your co-operation with this pro-
cedure.�
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� On Wednesday 18th January all KS1 chil-
dren will be visiting Tiverton Castle as part of 
this half term’s topic ‘Castles’.  They will be 
transported to and from the castle by minibus 
and we would be grateful if parents could pro-
vide a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to 
help with the admission costs. 
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 The PTA held a meeting on Tuesday of 
this week to organise events for the Spring term.  
These are: 
Car Boot Sale—Sat 4th February 10 to 12 
Valentine Disco—Friday 10th February 6-7.30 
Cake Festival— Monday 26th March 
Quiz Night and Disco (adults only)—Saturday 
26th May   
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 Start sorting your unwanted items for the 
PTA’s car boot sale.  This will take place on Sat-
urday 4th February from 10am to 12noon.  Sell-
ers should arrive at 9.00am and a pitch will cost 
£5.  There will be refreshments available such 
as bacon buttys, sausage sandwiches, tea and 
coffee. 
 Members of the PTA will be running a 
secondhand uniform staff and would be grateful 
for any donations.�
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 We would be grateful if children in both 
Phoenix and Griffin classes could bring in card-
board boxes and toilet rolls with them next Mon-
day.  They will need this for the DT lessons.�
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Wilcombe Primary School 
See what’s happening at Wilcombe Primary School!  
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 This week it has 
been great to see the 
amount of support parents 
have been giving the 
school.  The PTA meeting was a great success 
and some brilliant ideas for future events both 
fund raising and social are in the planning 
stages.  The ‘Family Mornings’ in the Founda-
tion Unit continue to go from strength to 
strength.  I hope that those parents who joined 
their children for a trip to the police station and 
shopping expedition at Tescos enjoyed them-
selves as much as the children did.  We would 
like to say a huge thank you for all your help,  
Keep it up. 
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Executive Head  Head of Teaching and 
    Learning 
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 All children should have brought home 
their curriculum newsletter today. These are de-
signed to give parents a flavour of what the chil-
dren will be covering in their lessons this term  
and how you can help at home. 
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 Every Tuesday all KS1 children participate 
in ‘Terrific Tuesday’.  The children work in groups 
and carry out different activities.  This week a 
group of them went on an expedition of our local 
area to expand their geographic vocabulary by 
looking for such things as rivers, canals and hills. 


